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Item No. 12.3.1                
  
  

Request for Transportation Standing Committee Consideration 

 Agenda Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least 5 working days prior 
to the meeting) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least one day prior to 
meeting) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Meeting:  February 27, 2020 

Subject:  Winter Maintenance to Walking Paths in Regional Parks 

Motion for Transportation Standing Committee to Consider: 
 
 
That the Transportation Standing Committee request a staff report that investigates the advantages, 
disadvantages, and costs of providing winter maintenance to walking paths in regional parks such as 
Sir Sandford Fleming Park that do not currently receive winter maintenance. 
 

Reason:  
 
In keeping with Halifax’s strategic plan and economic growth plan, current and prospective residents 
expect to be able live and recreate all year long. Our parks already help us accomplish our goals of 
creating healthy and vibrant communities for three seasons but many parts of our parks are 
inaccessible during the winter. Parks like Point Pleasant, Shubie, and the Public Gardens receive some 
winter maintenance while others do not. 
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
A staff report that provides a basis for Regional Council to determine if winter maintenance in more of 
our regional parks is warranted. 
 
 

Councillor Shawn Cleary 
 

District 9 – Halifax West Armdale 

 


